

November 25, 2011

Mr Samiul Kabir 8 Notes - A Bangladeshi Band in Sydney U10 46 Stanbury Pl OUAKERS HILL NSW 2763 Corner Hawkesbury Road and Hainsworth Street
Locked Bag 4001
Westmead NSW 2145
Sydney Australia
DX 8213 Parramatta
Tel +61 2 9845 0000
Fax +61 2 9845 3489
www.chw.edu.au

ABN 53 188 579 090

Part of The Sydney Children's Hospitals Network

Dear Mr Kabir

Thank you for your wonderful support of The Children's Hospital at Westmead.

Your generous contribution to our Hospital will enable us to continue to provide the best possible care to sick children and their families. All of the sick children in our care have one thing in common – they all want to get better and they have so many hopes and aspirations for the future. With the help of people like you, we have made an investment into the future of these children.

Your support is vital in enabling the Hospital to continue to conduct vital research, purchase much needed equipment, discover better treatment options and care for children and their families in hospital.

We look forward to your continued support and once again, thank you.

Warm regards

Lisa Cheng

Fundraising Manager

ndoller

